
  
 
 
 

“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!” 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians,           September 8, 2014 
 
We have had a great first few days of school, and all of the children seem to be settling back into their 
daily routines.  Please know that we will do everything we can to make your child’s experience here a 
great one, so please be in regular contact with your child’s teacher as needed. I would just like to take a 
moment to give you a few updates. 
  
School Website: 

Please visit the school website often at www.ncdsb.on.ca/school.php?id=2&page=news where I will 
post as much about our school as I can (this letter for example will be on there)!!   

ECCS Twitter Feed!!!       Follow us @ECCSNCDSB 

Parent/Guardian Email List: 

This year, we will have an email distribution list where we will send home items from the school to you 
via email.  If you would like to be on this list, please let me know your email and I will include it.  My 
email is mturner@ncdsb.on.ca.  Also, please keep me updated of any changes to your email address. 

Terry Fox Run: 
 
Our Terry Fox Run is set for September 30.  This year, we will once again ask for “$2 for Terry” as the 
minimum amount needed to participate in the Run.  However, we will also have a pizza lunch for the 
classroom (per captita) that brings in the most overall money!!   
 
Fall Fair: 

Our grade 2-8 students will attend the New Liskeard Fall Fair on the afternoon of Friday September 18th.  
Permission forms will be coming home shortly.  Please note that all students must return to the school 
on the buses.  They cannot be picked up at the Fair.  Please advise your child’s teacher if you are able 
to help with supervision.   

Have a great week! 

 

 

Mr. Turner 
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